Wi [GEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION - NCR
RELEASED
‘, ﬂ # RECORDS SECTION NCR
e’ JUL 14 2023
Republic of the Philippines g s
%eparmtent uf @huwtiun BY Procious Vilaroal TIME. 4:40.29 PM

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION
CN-2023-7-1-6447

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
ORD-2023- ( 7 T

TO : SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
SDO Las Pinas City
SDO Makati City
SDO Malabon City
SDO Manila
SDO Muntinlupa City
SDO Pasay City

FROM : WILFREDO E. CABRAL, CESO III
Regional Director

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR PROTOCOL OFFICERS TO ATTEND THE 2023
BASIC EDUCATION REPORT

DATE . July 14, 2023

1. This has reference to the attached Unnumbered Memorandum dated January 25,
2023 from Gina O. Gonong, Undersecretary for Curriculum and Instruction and
Teaching Chair, 2023 Basic Education Report (BER will conduct on the above-
captioned activity which will be held on January 30, 2023 at the Grand Plaza
Ballroom, Sofitel Philippine Plaza Manila, contents of which are self-explanatory,
for information and appropriate action.

2. Please see attached list of participants and enclosures 1-2 in the above-mentioned
activity.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Misamis St. Bago Bantay. Quezon City
Email Address: ncr@deped.gov.ph
Website: https://www.depedncr.com.ph
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Department of Education
BUREAU OF LEARNER SUPPORT SERVICES

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR
MEMORANDUM
FOR REGIONAL DIRECTORS

FROM

SUBJECT

DATE

SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
SBFP FOCAL PERSONS
Regions I - XII, CARAGA, NCR & CAR

NEN'I%‘ ESl‘LAN A-ALAMA, PHD
I

Directo

ADVISORY ON THE FINAL VENUE FOR THE WORKSHOP ON
THE FINALIZATION OF THE SCHOOL-BASED FEEDING
PROGRAM (SBFP) FOOD SAFETY PROTOCOLS

29 JUNE 2023

This Advisory is being issued to inform all participants that the final venue for
the Workshop on the Finalization of the SBFP Food Safety Protocols scheduled on July
4 to 7, 2023 will be held at Crown Regency Hotel, Fuente Osmena, Cebu City.

For concerns and clarification regarding this matter, Mr. Ferdinand M. Nuriez,
BLSS-SHD may be contacted at 0917-5620849 or email at sbfp@deped.gov.ph.

It is requested that all concerned be properly informed.
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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

Office of the Regional Director

Advisory No. ___, s. 2023
July 01, 2023
In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013
This Advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

FINAL VENUE FOR THE WORKSHOP ON THE FINALIZATION OF THE
SCHOOL-BASED FEEDING PROGRAM (SBFP) FOOD SAFETY
PROTOCOLS

1. This office hereby announces the final venue for the Workshop on the
Finalization of the School-based Feeding Program on July 04-07, 2023
to be held at the Crown Regency Hotel, Fuente Osmena, Cebu City.

2. Anent this, all participants are requested to attend the activity on the
said venue.

3. Attached, please find a copy of the memorandum from Ms. Nenneth Esplana-
Alama, PhD, Director of Bureau of Learner Support Services of DepEd Central
Office.

Encl.: As stated

WILFREDO E. CABRAL, CESO III
Regional Director

essd/shnu/cpg/jvb2023

Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
Email Address: ncr@deped.gov.ph
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